
   

Barham Church of  

England Primary School  
Supporting everyone to be kind, confident and curious 

Attendance Ted 
 

Congratulations to Hawks class 

 who had the highest  

attendance last week.  

 This week’s News                  

Elfridges was a super oppor-
tunity for the children to do 
some Christmas shopping this 
week; they had a great time 
choosing presents. Our thanks 
go to all the elves who 
wrapped gifts so beautifully.  

Santa visited the school on Tues-
day and the children had a trip to 
his magical grotto. Every child was 
given a personalised gift, which 
was amazing.  

A big thank to the PTA who ran 
these two events. 

Barham Primary School has so much talent! We were all 
thoroughly entertained on Friday with a vast range of 
performances, includ-
ing comedians, dancers 
and musicians. Well 
done to all of you for 
being so courageous to 
take part, including the 
Year 6 children that introduced all the acts.  

Friday 

20th December 2024 

Birthdays 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday To …    

 
Neave (Owls)  
Theo (Wrens) 

Tobias (Hawks) 
Vedanti (Robins) 

Riley (Eagles) 
Pearl (Owls) 

Oscar (Eagles) 
Ivy (Hawks) 

Roman (Wrens) 
Gabriel (Robins) 

 
  

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Monday 6th January 2025 Children back to 
school 

Monday 13th January Year 1 Phonics work-
shop for parents 2:45pm 

Tuesday 14th January Year R Phonics work-
shop for parents 2:45pm, Year R hearing 
screening 

   

 

                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Church Service 

This year's theme, "Christmas around the World," pro-
vided a wonderful opportunity for our children to 
explore different traditions and customs celebrated 
during this festive season. 

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended the 
service. The children sang beautifully and shared 
their performances with great enthusiasm. It was a 
delightful occasion that really captured the spirit of 
Christmas. 

As we approach the festive season, we would like to 
extend our warmest wishes to you and your families. 
May you have a peaceful and joyful Christmas, filled 
with special moments together. We look forward to 
welcoming the children back in the new year, re-
freshed and ready for the exciting term ahead. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. 
Enjoy the holidays! 


